
 

 

 

 

 

 5th Sunday of Year A 

9th February 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today’s readings: 

Isaiah 58:7-10 

Then will your light shine like the dawn 

Response to the psalm: The good man is a 

light in the darkness for the upright 

1 Cor 2: 1-5 

During my stay with you, the only knowledge I 

claimed to have was about Jesus as the cruci-

fied Christ 

 

Matthew 5: 13-16 

You are the light of the world 

Question of the week: 

Adults: In what way might you be hiding 

the light of Christ from others? What 

could you do to improve this? 

 

Children: How can you let the light of 

Christ in you shine for others this week? 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 

51 Lourdes Avenue, Glasgow, G52 3QU  

0141 882 1024 ollourdes@rcag.org.uk 

www.lourdescardonald.org.uk   

Facebook: Our Lady of Lourdes, Cardonald   

Twitter: @LCardonald 

Parish Priest: Very Rev. David J Canon Wallace       

In Residence: Fr. Neil Donnachie (retired) 

The Parish of  Our Lady of Lourdes is a  Parish of the 

Archdiocese of Glasgow, a Designated Religious     

Charity, Number SC 018140 

We remember all those who are sick, especially  

James Doherty;  

We remember those who have died recently: 

Mary Clark; Theresa McIlroy; Bridget McCafferty; Jean 

Docherty; Mary Catherine MacLeod; Agnes Brown; 

Clare Woods; Alex McDonald 

And those whose anniversaries occur at this time: 

Bill Lynch; Elizabeth Quigg; Terry & John Connaughton; 

Betty & John Gallagher; Mary Reilly; Theresa Torley; 

John & Nan Traynor; Marcus & Mary Bannigan; Banni-

gan family; James & Helen Phillips; Bill Phillips; Joseph 

Bannigan; Martin McKelvie; Robert J Marshall; George 

Burns; Moira Hannah;  

Welcome to Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 

VIGIL MASS: Saturday 5.30p.m. 

SUNDAY MASSES: 9.30 a.m.; 11.30 a.m.; 6 p.m. 

WEEKDAYS: 10 a.m.  

LOURDES SECONDARY: Tues & Thurs 8.30a.m.  

ROSARY: Saturday after 10 a.m. Mass 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:  

Saturday morning after 10 a.m. Mass;  

Saturday evening 5.00p.m.  

and after Vigil Mass if required. 

Our parish Youth Group will resume on Friday 14th February 

from 6.15-8.15 p.m. New volunteers are desperately needed to 

keep the group going. If you can help, please Eileen McCallum 

or Fr. David . Thank you! 



 

Last week’s Collections: 

1st:   £1047 

2nd:   £1545 

Gift Aid:  £1365 

Many thanks for your generosity.  

Are you or is someone you know interested in be-

coming a  member of the Church? To be baptised,            

confirmed and come to share in the Eucharist is 

possible at any age! Today, men and women from 

a variety of  backgrounds are responding to the 

call to follow Christ and celebrate the Sacraments 

of the Church.  Speak to Fr. David for more info! 

WOMEN’S GROUP: We are setting up a Parish Women’s 

Group. If you are aged between 18 and 118 you are most 

welcome. The Group will be Catholic based and Parish 

based…but all women are welcome.  So feel free to bring a 

friend. We will meet on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the 

month in the front hall.  What will the Group do? There are 

some ideas in the pipeline, but we want to hear from you.  

What do you want? Please come along to our first meeting 

on Wednesday 19 February at 7.30p.m. either to share your 

ideas or listen to others. We look forward to seeing you. 

P3 Parents: Next weekend, children will be enrolled for 

the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist at our 

Sunday Masses. Any child who has not yet registered 

should see Fr. David asap. Children should come to par-

ish catechesis on 7th & 14th March at 11 a.m. in the 

front hall. Reconciliation will be celebrated during the 

week of 16th March. 

Ash Wednesday falls on 26th February this year. Masses will 

be celebrated on Ash Wednesday with the distribution of 

Ashes at 10 a.m. & 7 p.m. There will be services throughout 

the day for our young people from the three schools in our 

parish. There will be opportunities for Stations of the Cross 

and scripture reflections offered during Lent. More details to 

follow later. 

Archdiocese of Glasgow Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  17-24 July 

2020, by air from Glasgow. Seven nights full board: £948 for 

Hotel Padoue, Hotel Solitude or Hotel Eliseo.  £799 for hotel 

Agena.  £495 for seat only. Enquiries: Independent pilgrims 

– call Joe Walsh Tours on 0141 530 5060 or e-mail in-

fo@joewalshtours.co.uk  Assisted pilgrims – call Elizabeth 

McKee 0141 558 0994 or write to 125 Cortmalaw Crescent, 

Robroyston G33 1TD.  

Racial Justice Sunday Service: A service will take place on 

9th February 2020 at 4pm in St Peter’s Church, 46 Hyndland 

Street, Partick, G11 5PS.  The main speaker is Professor An-

thony Reddie, Director of the Oxford Centre for Religion 

and Culture, a leading scholar in the field of black theology 

and editor of Black Theology. All welcome. Refreshments 

will be available in the hall. 

Our Parish Feast day, Our Lady of Lourdes, is celebrat-

ed this Tuesday. There will be no 10 a.m. Mass on 

Tuesday in favour of our gathering to celebrate the 

feast with Mass at 7 p.m. and reception afterwards in 

the front hall. We look forward to celebrating the par-

ish feast as a community of faith! 

Happy holidays to those enjoying a break from school for a 

few days this week. Staff return on Wednesday. Fr. David 

will be leading an in service day for staff at Our Lady of the 

Rosary Primary on Wednesday. Fr. Donnelly will celebrate 

the 10 a.m. Mass. 

UPCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS  

Saturday 21st March – St Patrick’s family celebration 

Live entertainment, Irish dancing, bingo. 

7.30pm – 11pm. Tickets £10 for adults, £2 for children. 

BYOB / BYOG. Tickets will be available after masses from 

next weekend. 

 

Saturday 16th May – Quiz night 

Saturday 20th June – Summer fete 

Saturday 19th September – Race night 

Something for everyone to come along & enjoy whilst 

helping to fundraise for hall refurbishment. 

SCIAF Volunteers:  SCIAF is looking for volunteers to 

help during Lent. Could you do a short talk about our 

Wee Box Big change appeal at a parish during Lent? 

Please contact Louise MacLeod at 0141 354 5555 or 

getinvolved@sciaf.org.uk to find out more. Thank you. 

The UCM will meet on Wednesday 12th February at 

1.30p.m. New members always welcome! 


